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The articles in this STOTEN Special Issue present the results of
the 2009 AMAP Assessment of Persistent Organic Pollutants in the
Arctic. The 2009 assessment is the third assessment conducted by the
Arctic Monitoring and Assessment Programme (AMAP) on this
subject, and updates previous assessments made in 1998 and
2002. The 2009 POPs assessment results are also summarized for
decision-makers in the AMAP Report Arctic Pollution 2009, together
with results of other AMAP 2009 assessment activities (for further
information, see www.amap.no).

AMAP would like to thank all of the scientific experts and data
providers who contributed to the 2009 AMAP POPs assessment
work; in particular, Derek Muir and Cynthia de Wit who lead the
AMAP POPs expert group. The support of the Arctic countries is vital
to the success of AMAP. AMAP assessments are largely based on
national monitoring and research programmes. AMAP would like to
specially acknowledge the lead countries for the AMAP POPs
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assessment activities, Canada and Sweden. Furthermore, AMAP
would like to express its appreciation to Canada and to the Nordic
Council of Ministers for their additional financial support to the AMAP
POPs assessment work.
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